
  

  OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

  LINDENHURST PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

LINDENHURST, NEW YORK 
 
 
 

TO:  Principals, Coordinators, Guidance Counselors, TAL, LASA, CSEA,    

 Nurses, Aides, and Head Custodians   

 
FROM: Daniel E. Giordano 

 

DATE: September 22, 2014 

 
RE:  Special Meeting    

 
 
 The following actions were taken by the Board of Education at a Special Meeting  

held on September 17, 2014.  Please inform the appropriate staff members in your building  

of the actions which pertain to them. 

 

 

1. The following Superintendent’s recommended High School field trips were approved: 

   

 Approximately thirty (30) science students will travel to West Meadow Beach 

 in Stony Brook, NY to do hands-on research on September 30, 2014 

 

Approximately seventy (70) members of the Marching Band will travel to  

J. Birney Crum Stadium, Allentown, PA to take part in the Marching Band 

Competition, from November 8 to November 9, 2014 

 

Approximately seventy (70) 11th and 12th grade Science students to Venetian  

Shores in Lindenhurst to collect marine samples and perform a beach cleanup 

on October 1, 2014 

 

Approximately twenty-five (25) members of the Cross-Country Team will travel to 

Van Cortlandt Park in the Bronx to participate in the Manhattan College Cross Country 

Invitational on October 11, 2014 

 

Approximately seventy (70) members of the Marching Band will travel to the 

Veterans Memorial Stadium in New Britain, CT to take part in the Marching Band 

Competition on October 25, 2014 

 

Approximately (70) members of the Marching Band will travel to Northern  

Highlands High School in Allendale, NJ to take part in the Marching Band  

Competition on November 2, 2014 

 

Approximately twenty (20) Art students to  NYC to experience the art culture, 

visit art museums, window displays and marketing on December 9 2014. 
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Approximately twenty (20) Art students to NY to visit the Chelsea Galleries to  

view artists’ work on April 15, 2015. 

 

Approximately thirty (30) Science/AP Bio students will travel to Fire Island to accompany 

the 5th grade LEFT for Juniors Program on October 7, 2014.  

 

 

2. The following Superintendent recommended LEFT for Juniors field trips were approved: 

 

 Fourth Grade Students from each elementary school will travel to Sailor’s Haven, Fire Island. 

 

  September 30, 2014  Daniel Street Elementary School – 106 students 

      West Gates Avenue Elementary School – 65 students 

      Harding Avenue Elementary School – 76 students 

   

  October 3, 2014  Alleghany Avenue Elementary School – 58 students 

      Albany Avenue Elementary School – 84 students 

      William Rall Elementary School – 92 students 

 

 Fifth Grade students from the following elementary schools will travel to Sailor’s Haven,  

Fire Island. 

 

 October 7, 2014  Alleghany Avenue Elementary School – 56 students 

     Harding Avenue Elementary School – 50 students 

William Rall Elementary School – 85 students 

 

3. The Superintendent’s recommended resolution approving the Memorandum of Agreement 

between the Board and the Lindenhurst Association of School Administrations was approved; 

Board President authorized to sign same. 

 

4. The Superintendent’s recommended disposal of obsolete equipment at the High School  

 was approved. 

 

5. The Superintendent’s recommended budget transfers over $5000 were approved. 

 

6. The Superintendent’s recommended resolution accepting the Parents’ Bill of Rights Regarding 

Data Privacy and Security was approved. 

 

7. Schedules were approved as amended 

 

8. Acknowledged receipt of the following Superintendent’s Reports: 

 

       a. Treasurer’s Report (#1) Revenue Status and Appropriation Status  

Reports as of July, 2014 

 

     b. Collateralization Report as of July, 2014 

 

     c. Budget Transfers Less than $5000, completed from August 7, 2014 

 through September 3, 2014 
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*          *          * 

 

 

 

 


